
 

Wrap Up London 

Help us at St Mary’s collect pre-loved warm coats to be 

shared directly with frontline charities, supporting people 

through the harshest of cold conditions this winter.  
 

Collections will run from 18th of November to 22nd 

November 

Coats can be dropped off by the Lost Property area in the 

playground at Rectory Gardens from 8.30am-8.40am and 

before and after school in Ducklings & Goslings class at 

Church Lane. 

 

**Please note that we will only be collecting  

adult and child coats ** 
 

Now entering its 14th year, WrapUp London has become 

one of the largest winter volunteering events in the city 

and illustrates just what can be achieved when people 

come together as a community to help those most in 

need.  

 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Mr Jenkins – Emerald Class Teacher 


